
WORLD BOOK DAY 
Thursday 2nd March 2023 

We are excited to be taking part in World Book Day on 2nd March 

2023.  As you already know, reading for pleasure and developing a love of reading is 

key for future success in so many areas and is always top of our list of priorities here at 

Trevisker. 

 

To celebrate World Book Day and support us further in this, we will be asking         

children to: 

• Dress up as a book character of their choice 

• Design a book cover of one of their favourite books (in school) 

• Enter our ‘Caught Reading’ / Reading in unusual places competition — Can 

all photos be sent in or emailed to trevisker@kernowlearning.co.uk by 

Thursday 2nd March, ready for prizes in assembly on Friday 

• Buy a book at the book sale during the afternoon, using their voucher (these 

will be supplied / kept in school). 

 

To support you in this, we do have some fancy dress outfits in school which will be on 

sale on Monday 27th March at 3.15pm for a small donation to FOTS. 

 

Please see over the page for a letter from Padstow Bookseller who will be joining us on 

the day. 

 

We are sure you agree this is always an exciting and worthwhile event to help promote 

reading across the school and at home. Thank you for your support! 

 

Kind regards — Collene Thorpe 



World Book Day changes lives through a love of books and shared reading. 

Our mission is to promote reading for pleasure, offering every child and 

young person the opportunity to have a book of their own.  

 

Reading for pleasure is the single biggest indicator of a child ’s future     

success – more than their family circumstances, their parents ’ educational 

background or their income. We want to see more children, particularly 

those from disadvantaged backgrounds, with a life-long habit of reading 

for pleasure and the improved life chances this brings them.  

World Book Day offers every child and young person the opportunity to 

have a book of their own. The £1 tokens and £1 books give all children the 

chance to experience choosing and owning a book – for free. 

 

The World Book Day books are a gift to children from 

booksellers and publishers. 

 

Please bring your World Book Day voucher to exchange for a 

book on Thursday 2nd March after school. 

 

 
 

See you there! 
 


